
Welcome to Thistle Class page! 

Hello to all you wonderful Year 6. 

I hope you are all well despite all the changes this week. I’m sorry I didn’t 

get to see you all before school closed on Friday but we will meet again! If 

we don’t get our Leavers’ Party in July, we will have an amazing reunion 

next year. Be thinking of ideas for it. 

My operation has been postponed for now which means I am able to keep 

this page updated with things for you to do. Although the SATs have been 

cancelled, all our hard work is not wasted, because it’ll help you to be 

ready for high school. Use this page to continue that good preparation. 

 

To start with, I am going to remind you of that list I gave you before of 

good websites you can go on… 

 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/subjects/z826n39 

Videos, explanations, games and puzzles. 

http://www.crickweb.co.uk/Key-Stage-2.html 

LOADS of brilliant online games. 

https://corbettmathsprimary.com/ 

You can still do your ‘5-a-day’ and watch ‘Corby’ teaching you things you are not sure of in Maths.  

 

Plus, don’t forget T T Rockstars! 

 

Meanwhile I will be finding some ‘Gallery Rebels’ topic work you can have a 

look at. 

 

God bless you all, 

Mrs Mackey. 
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